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Construction Zone 

The replacement of the roof of the large 

pavilion has finally started.  The contractor is 

going to remove all of the roofing and upper 

rafters, leaving the posts and headers, and 

then straighten the east wall before installing 

new rafters and a brown metal roof.  Barring 

really bad weather, we expect the pavilion to 

be usable by Memorial Day. 

 

 

Gracias, Merci, Danka! 

A big thank you to all the members for their 

donations and help with the clean-up day 

luncheon!! 

 

 

Movie Nights are back!! 

We will once again be having movies in the 
park this summer!! The movies will 

start all start at 7 pm. There will 

be the makings for s'mores and hot 

dogs over the fire. Plan on joining us 

for an evening movie!  

The dates are below: 

June 15th, July 27th, and August 17th 
 

 
 

Music at the Beach 

DJ Eddie Dawes will once again be spinning 

tunes down at the beach this summer on the 

following dates: 

June 29th, July 20th & August 17th  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership Info. 

Along with this newsletter, you are receiving a 

copy of the Swimming Pool Rules. When you 

come to pick up your swim bands, you will be 

asked to sign stating that you have read and 

reviewed the pool rules with your family.  You 

will also receive your membership card when 

you pick up your swim bands.   
 

The card and swim bands are your 

identification and proof you are a member in 

good standing. Your co-operation in wearing the 

bands will help the lifeguards in their job. 

Remember, each year we have some new 

lifeguards that don't know everyone and must 

rely on the bands for identification. 

Also, Sevakeen is OUR club and we all have the 

authority to question those without a band.  

The Board feels very strongly that in order for 

Sevakeen to stay as it is, we need to be 

proactive in preventing non-members from 

using something we all pay for.   

 

 

Memorial Day Weekend 

Breakfast will be served at the concession 

stand on Monday, May 27th! They will be having 

a breakfast buffet with scrambled eggs, 

pancakes, sausage, sausage gravy and biscuits, 

home fries, coffee, water, and juice. 

Meal price will be 

$6 for everyone 

and children under 

3 eat for free. 

Breakfast will be served from 

8 am to 10:30 am. 

They will also be having their “Family 4-Pack” 

special during the day.  Four hotdogs, fries, and 

a drink for $15.00.   

 

 

 

Welcome!  
We'd like to welcome the following new 

members to the Sevakeen family: 

1.  Rebecca Maguire 

2. John & Charlann Glenn and their three 

children 

 

 

http://www.sevakeen.com/


 

Volunteers Needed for  

4th of July 
This day is a favorite here at Sevakeen!  We 

have activities all day long and this requires 

lots of volunteers!  If you would like to help in 

any way:  judging sandcastles, children’s games, 

swim races, tug-of-war, basketball tournament, 

bike parade, golf cart parade, 

or the canoe races please 

contact Carolyn in the office.  

Thank you in advance for 

helping with this Sevakeen 

tradition!! 

   

 

Swim bands!!!! 
You can now pick up your bands in the office!  

Jack Benner will be in the office on Saturday 

morning and Barb Cook will be passing them out 

on Monday during the breakfast.    

 

 

Office Hours 
The office will be closed from  

May 25th – May 29th.   

 

 

New Board Member 
Mike Seidel was appointed to The Board at the 

May meeting.  He is filling the vacancy left by 

Chuck Lloyd.   

 

 
The next Board meeting is scheduled for  

June 9, 2019, at 6 pm.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


